
Director Chief Counsel Office of Professional Responsibility
U.S. Department of Justice
950 Pennsylvania Avenue,
N.W., Suite 3266
Washington, DC 20530-0001

March 1, 2021

Greetings!

On January 22 2021 Freedom of Information Act Requests [attached] were submit-
ted. The submission has been ignored. I respectfully request a follow up to the re-
quests and compliance with the requests.

If the department has no intention of cooperating kindly inform of that intent and
why.

Sincerely,

________________________
Lee Kent Hempfling
XXXXXXXXXXX


